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September 3, 2010 

TO: Dans and Associate Deans 
Members of the Academic Advising Coordinating Council 

fROM: Laura D. Jolly, Vice President tor Instruction ~ 

SUBJECT: follow Up: Regents' Test for previously enrolled UGA students 

As I requested in my memo dated May 17,2010, the Educational Affairs Committee orIhe 
University Council reviewed the matter ofpreviollsly enrolled GA students who lack only the 
Regents' Test requirement for graduation. The Committee voted to continue the policy that has 
been in effect. The official University policy, which will appear in the Bulletin, is: 

On March 3. 20W, {he University ofGeorgia was approvedjor an exemption ojthe 
Regents' Test hy the Board ojRegents oj the University System ojGeorgia. As a result, 
the Regents' Test is not a graduation requirememjor sl1ldents who are enrolled on or 
matriculated at lJ(iA cifter /vfarch 3.. 2010 

Former UGA students who were enrolled at UGA prior to March 3, 2010, and lacked 
only the Regents' Test requirement jor graduation, should contact their dean's office. 
Deans will consider appeals/rom such students to be exemptedjrom the Test and 
certified jor graduation on a case-by-case basis. 

If you have any questions abollt this policy, please contact Arm CrO\.v1her, Associate Vice 
President for Instruction, at acrowthe@uga.edu. 

c:	 Jere Morehead, Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost 
Silvia Giraudo and Marisa Pagnattaro, Educational Affairs Committee Co-Chairs, 2010-2011 
Fiona Liken, Director of Curriculum Systems 
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